
 

29 June 2017 

Mr Chris Pattas 
General Manager 
Networks (Investment and Pricing)  
Australian Energy Regulator 
GPO Box 520 
Melbourne VIC 3001 

Attention: Mr Andrew Ley 

Dear Mr Pattas 

TasNetworks’ Forecasting Method  

In accordance with clause 6.8.1A and 6A.10.1b of the National Electricity Rules we are 
pleased to provide our Forecasting Method for the forthcoming distribution and 
transmission determination.  

TasNetworks looks forward to working with our customers, the AER and other interested 
parties, as we build our distribution and transmission revenue forecasts based on this 
methodology. 

If you have any queries regarding this matter, please contact John Sayers on (03) 6271 6469 
or by email to john.sayers@tasnetworks.com.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Bess Clark 
General Manager Strategy & Stakeholder Relations 
 


